
Newsletter JK
Week of  May 31st, 2022
We are ending our unit on Space.  Tuesday will be our last “academic day”.

I can’t begin to tell you what a fabulous year this has been.  I am so happy
to be at CCS.  Your support has meant so much to me.  I will miss your
truly amazing children.  I wish them and you the best of luck moving
forward.

Other:
● Field day is on June 1st.
● We will be having an end of year celebration on June 2nd at 9:00

outside.

Yours in Christ,
Christine Shank
Junior Kindergarten Teacher
Charlottesville Catholic School
c.shank@cvillecatholic.org


